Tan, May

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2019 8:06 PM

To: Tan, May

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 209471)

Inquiry on 09/03/2019 :

Inquiry:

Dear Sir,

For our new project, MOMENTUM True Wireless' right earbud (M3IETW2 R) & left earbud (M3IETW2 L), due to its
small size (20mm x 10mm excluding the ear tip) and and its surface is spherical. The size and design of the earbuds

do not allow for legible FCC ID marking requirements to be marked on the product level.

Hence, we would like to apply for exemption to show the FCC ID on product level, we will place the FCC ID in the
user Compliance information sheet.

Please kindly review and approve, thank you.

Best Regards,
May Tan

FCC response on 09/04/2019
Please reference Section 2.925(f) and 15.19(a)(5) of the FCC rules.

---Reply from Customer on 09/05/2019---

Dear Sir,

To further clarify, with reference to Section 2.925(f) and 15.19(a)(5) of the FCC rules, due to the space constraints to
mark the FCC ID on the earbuds, we are proposing to place the FCC ID in the user manual and we will also place this

information on the device packaging box, please review if our proposal is acceptable, thank you.

Best Regards,
May Tan

FCC response on 09/05/2019

Yes, If the device is unquestionably too small for the FCC ID to be readable (smaller than 4-6 points), the FCC ID may
be placed in the user manual. However, the charging box requires it’s own FCCID or SDoC approval.

Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.




